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Dear XXXXXX,

During National Military Family Month, we honor the strength, 
sacrifices and commitment of all past and present military families. 
Thank you for your dedicated support of our service members and 
the nation.

As a valued member of the Millennium Cohort Family Study, we 
hope to hear from you!  Your continued participation in this 
landmark research program is vital.  Please complete your 
survey today by visiting our website, www.familycohort.org.

Very respectfully,

Dr. Valerie Stander,
Principal Investigator of the Millennium Cohort Family Study

The Millennium Cohort Family Study is a Department of Defense project at the Deployment 
Health Research Department, located at the Naval Health Research Center, in San Diego, 
California. OMB Control #: 0703-0064, RCS: DD-NAVY(AR)2678, and Primary Institutional 
Review Board Protocol # Naval Health Research Center.2015.019


